
Mr Andrew Hartley  

cordially invites you to attend a 

Parents’ Forum 

Wednesday, 28 June 2023, 6:30 -7:30pm at  

Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge 

Topics of discussion: 

• New report format - we welcome your comments 

• How can we make the school site better for our students? 

Please let us know if you would like to attend by clicking on the link below and completing the form by Wednesday, 21 June 

Booking form 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WwlpOb3F7ECiSBghIHVh9H8qYAT3tOdGm0ZLn800PC1UQkVSOFpRN1dRSjBXMk5UOVpYRE5BVDAzNi4u

